CITY OF LA MIRADA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
LA MIRADA PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Planning
Commission of the City of La Mirada scheduled to be held on Thursday, March 21,

2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 13700 La Mirada
Boulevard, La Mirada, California is hereby cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, April 18, 2019

at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 13700 La Mirada Boulevard,
La Mirada, California.

I, Norma Stein, Secretary, declare under penalty of perjury that this notice was
posted, as required by law.

Dated this 15 day of March 2019.

Nowma Stacw>

Norma Stein
Secretary




